
 
 

 

Dear Mr. Rock,  

 

I left a voice message with your office last night at 11pm. I have 

yet to hear from you, and I am unsure if you have received my 

message. I wrote down the message I left, and in case you did not 

receive it, this is what I said: 

"I left a message on Oct 8 requesting to meet with 
President Rock, and I expressed the urgency of the 
matter. The next day, I received a voice message 
from Secretary Pamela Harrod.  
 

Mr. Rock, I made it clear that I am being 
systematically discriminated by your administration. 
I do not want to speak with, or interact with, any 
members of your administration, until you have 
assured me that this university will stop what it is 
doing to me. 
 

I have already been disposed of by Mr. Major, who 
refused to intervene. I need you to intervene. 
 

The physics department is forcing me out of my 
honours research thesis. The Project Coordinate 
Peter Piercy has corrupted my data in an attempt to 
obstruct my research. They have been arbitrarily 
rejecting my project during closed-door meetings, 
and now they are forcing me to deregister.  
 

The Chair Dr. Joos is denying me access to my 
research lab; he is withholding my keys. And I am 
afraid he may also be attempting to kill my Research 
Assistant contract, which will cause me financial 
damage. 
 

Mr. Rock, I need to meet with you now. I am being 
systematically discriminated against by this 
university. You need to repair the damages that they 
have done and that they are continuing to do, and 
you need to make it all stop." 

 
I will be in Toronto for the next week attending a conference (The 

Canadian Undergraduate Physics Conference, CUPC 2008). Please 

schedule a meeting with me on either Wed Oct 22, Thu Oct 23, or Fri 

Oct 24. I believe you now understand the extremity to which this 

university is mistreating me. Please send me a meeting time tomorrow 

(Wednesday) so we may meet and work on repairing my situation.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Marc Kelly 

From: Marc KellyMarc KellyMarc KellyMarc Kelly <marckelly.uottawa@gmail.com> 

Date: Tue, Oct 14, 2008 at 10:12 PM 

Subject: Meeting 

To: Allan Rock Allan Rock Allan Rock Allan Rock <president@uottawa.ca> 

Cc: president@sfuo.ca,secruniv@uottawa.ca,case.cresac@sfuo.ca 

 


